
 
From: Melvin Collins  
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2014 10:22 AM 
To: 'ehrman.rick@gmail.com'; MONTERO@FHHLAW.COM; jgallagher33@msn.com 
Subject: 20140917ACT 
 
The subject application will be dismissed because it is not the proper type of application for the 
station.  Because the station already has a flash cut construction permit, a modification application 
should be filed.  Thank you. 
 


